
Project Update: July 2015 
 
Once a month a visit was made to the study site.  Each time the group overnighted near the 
spots where the birds use to rest. Headlamps, notebooks, spyglasses, and photo machine 
were used to identify the birds. With the purpose of doing a nest map, a GPS machine was 
used to spot the nests.  The following species were identified: 
 

· Phaethon aethereus  
· Sula leucogaster 
· Calonectris edwardsii 
· Oceanodroma jabejabe 
· Puffinus boydi  
· Egretta garzetta 

 
An awareness campaign, focused with the fishermen, about the importance of the site and 
its natural resources, were made. Contacts are being made with local school in order to 
include the students into the project.  
 
A partnership was developed with local NGOs (Bios.CV and Projecto Vitó) and entities such 
as the National Directorate of Environment and Directorate General of Marine Resources.  
 

 

 
 
 


